
 

St Augustine’s Parish School 
NEWSLETTER No.12 – Term 3 Week 4, 2018 

Address: 25 Commercial Road, Salisbury – Phone: 8182 7900 – Fax: 8182 7999  
Website: www.saps.catholic.edu.au Email: info@saps.catholic.edu.au  

ABSENTEE PHONE: 8182 7915 OR ABSENTEE SMS: 0407 664 190 
WHOLE SCHOOL PRAYER every Monday (9.10 am)  

STUDENT BANKING every Wednesday 
PLAYGROUP every Friday (9.00 am – 11.00 am) 

UNIFORM SHOP/BOOKROOM every Tuesday 8.30 am – 9.00 am and  
Thursday: 8.30 am – 9.00 am and 2.45 pm – 3.15 pm 

SUNSHINE CAFÉ  every Monday to Friday in Siena Hall from 8.30 am – 8.50 am.   
All children welcome. 

DIARY DATES 

Fri 17/8 RSN, RJE & 10 
students from RCC on 
Excursion 

SCHOOL PHOTO 
MAKE UP DAY 

Year 3/4 Mass 
(9.30am) 

Mon 20/8 BOOK WEEK 
 
Learning 
Conversations Week 
 
Catholic Schools 
Music Festival 
Rehearsal 

Tues 21/8 Uni SA Lab School 
 
BOOK WEEK PARADE 
(9.15am) 

Thurs 23/8 Year 5/6 Excursion 

Fri 24/8 SAPSASA Girls 
Netball SAPSASAS 
Boys Football 
 
Year 7 Mass (9.30am) 

Mon 27/8 Relat Year 4 Week 

Tues 28/8 ST AUGUSTINE’S DAY 
Whole School Mass 
(9.30am)  
$2.00 Fun Fair - 
(11.30 am - 12.30pm) 

Thurs 30/8 Year 6&7 Girls Footy 
and Boys Soccer 
Carnival 

Fri 31/8 Father’s Day 
Breakfast - Siena Hall 
(8.00am)  
Father’s Day Liturgy 
(9.15am) 

Mon 3/9 STEM Expo Week 

Tues 4/9 P&F Meeting 
(9.15am)  
Canteen Meeting 
(2.00pm) 
WHS/B&G Meeting 
(3.30pm) 

All families are welcome to visit 
the Library before and after 
school for our Book Fair being 

held from Monday 20th August to Friday 
24th August. 
There is a fabulous display and there will be Books, Posters and Novelty items for sale. 
Proceeds will go towards the  purchase of new books for our library. 

St AuguStine’S  
Book week parade 
Find your treasure 

Time: 9.15am 

Where: tennis courts 

When: Tuesday 21 august 2018 

All children are invited to dress to the theme or come  

dressed as their favourite book character. 

Parents are warmly invited to watch the whole school parade. 

ADVANCE NOTICE - PUPIL FREE DAY FRIDAY 7TH SEPTEMBER 

Whole School 

Mass - 

9.30am 

$2.00 Fun Fair -
11.30am - 12.30pm 

http://www.saps.catholic.edu.au
mailto:info@saps.catholic.edu.au
https://www.facebook.com/StAugustinesParishSchool


 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
Thank you to the many parents who have been supporting and encouraging their child/children to complete the 2018 Premier’s 
Reading Challenge.  The competition finishes on September 7th, so there is still time to enter.  If you require a Student Record form 
then please ask your child’s teacher, collect a form from the Front Office staff or download it from 
www.premiersreadingchallenge.sa.edu.au.  Children can also include any classroom ‘read alouds’, eg class novels, shared reading 
etc.   
Children’s University participants can claim 6 hours on their passports for 12 books or 10 hours for 20 books read.  Please record 
the extra books on the back of the form. Happy reading! Colleen Ferguson, Literacy Co-ordinator 

 

 

 

 

Science Week 2018 is fast approaching! The theme for 2018 is ‘Game Changers and Change 
Makers’ and will focus on the scientists, engineers, technologists, mathematicians, designers 
and innovators of the past and present who have made, and are making, great 
improvements to the way we live. 
We will be hosting an exciting STEM Exhibition in Week 7 of this term, which will 
incorporate inquiry learning in Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics. 
As part of our STEM Exhibition we will be running a KIDventor competition where students 
have been set the challenge to create or invent something that could be a Game 
Changer or Change Maker in their lives or the lives of others. Inventions can be 
either drawn by hand or digitally, or made from household materials. 
Information about this competition was sent home this week so please see the 
leaflet for further details.    
We are also running a school initiative to create an igloo using 2L milk bottles 
and this is where we need some help!  We will require lots of WASHED and 
DRIED 2L milk bottles with the LIDS ON and LABELS PEELED OFF. Please send 
milk bottles to your child’s classroom and they will be collected every Friday. If 
you are interested in helping to create this Igloo then please talk to Mrs 
Morrisson or Miss Sonneman.  

 
 
 
Giuseppe from 2CM is taking part in a sponsored event for Heart Kids called Two Feet & a Heartbeat.  It 
is a 4km walk to honour the four lives lost to congenital heart disease every week in Australia.  
 
For those of you who know Giuseppe he has gone through many surgeries to treat a multitude of 
health concerns however he continues to show his resilience and positivity. Have a look at his sponsor 
page and consider donating if you can.   
 
https://twofeetandaheartbeat2018.everydayhero.com/au/rose-1 

Thomas More College  
is proud to present ‘Mary Poppins’. 2 nights only at the Shedley Theatre, Elizabeth.  

Please head to the college website tmc.catholic.edu.au and click on the big blue banner to purchase tickets through Trybooking. 

http://www.premiersreadingchallenge.sa.edu.au
https://twofeetandaheartbeat2018.everydayhero.com/au/rose-1
https://www.tmc.catholic.edu.au/


 
 
 
TERM 3 SCHOOL FEES ARE NOW DUE 
School Fees for each term are due by the end of Week 2 of that term.  Therefore, any fees in arrears from Term 2 and prior have 
been charged a late fee of $50.  If you are having difficulties in making your payments on time, please arrange an appointment to 
meet with me to discuss.  This also includes Direct Debit, Centrepay deductions, BPays and Direct Credits that will not repay this 
year’s fees by the end of the year.  If you need to check your calculation to ensure that your fees are paid in full, please contact me 
either in person or by email. 
Can’t get into the school to pay your fees?  Keep forgetting to pay by the due date?  An easy and hassle free way to pay your school 
fees is to set up a continuous direct debit.  All you need do is complete a “Direct Debit Request” form indicating from which bank 
account the direct debit payments will be taken.  Continuous payments can be made on whatever day you like, either on a weekly, 
fortnightly, monthly or quarterly basis.  See the Front Office staff for more information.  
 
SCHOOL CARD 
If you have already applied for School Card this year and have received a letter from the School Card Department stating that you 
are ineligible, please come and see either Kate Uren or me to apply for a re-assessment.  This needs to be done prior to our next 
submission date, 7 September 2018. 
Also, if you have not already applied THIS YEAR, please do so immediately to avoid paying full fees.  We cannot apply for this after 
the final submission date.  
 
SIBLING ENROLMENTS - ENROLLING NOW FOR 2019 AND 2020 
Parents of students already attending St Augustine’s who also have children nearing school age still need to complete an Enrolment 
Form – please contact the Front Office immediately if you require a Reception place in 2019.  We are currently enrolling children for 
Term 1 intake (turning 5 before 30th April) and Term 3 intake (turning 5 before 31st October).  If your child turns 5 after 31st October, 
they will commence school in Term 1 of the following year.  
 
ARE YOU HAVING DIFFICULTIES PAYING YOUR FEES? 
If you would like to discuss a fee payment arrangement, please feel free to contact me on 8182 7900 or 
finance@saps.catholic.edu.au to arrange an appointment.  All discussions will be kept confidential. 
 
ENTERTAINMENT BOOK 
Please continue to support our fundraising by buying your 2018/2019 Entertainment Membership from us today, before they sell 
out! You'll receive hundreds of valuable offers for everything you love to do – dining, travel, and even when 
you shop, and help our fundraising at the same time!  
Liz Polljonker – Business Manager 

 
    

Term 3 Week 3: 6 August - 10 August  

Monday Rosie, Urgent help required 

Tuesday Judith 

Wednesday Inger, Rob 

Thursday Alex, Estrella  

Friday  Rob, Estrella 

Term 3 Week 4: 13 August - 17 August 

Monday Rosie, Urgent help required 

Tuesday Judith  

Wednesday Inger, Rob 

Thursday Alex, Estrella  

Friday Rob, Estrella  
The new Price List and Menu (blue paper) is dated 30/01/2018. 

PLEASE NOTE: SUSHI AND SLUSHIES ARE UNAVAILABLE UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

A very special thanks to Rose, Mel, Juliette and Parisa for helping with the Showdown Donuts. 

Catholic Schools Music Festival 

St Augustine’s Parish School  

Choir Performance on  

Wednesday 12th September  

mailto:finance@saps.catholic.edu.au
https://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/1637s56

